
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

Dear HMC Residents, 

I recently passed my one year anniversary 

since joining Hunt Military Communities as 

the new CEO. I have traveled to most of our 

communities and have met with many of our 

residents. The experiences and feedback 

have allowed us to make important strategic 

decisions and priorities to improve our 

service delivery and resident experience 

across the country. We are excited to continually pursue 

improvements necessary to serve you better and sustain our 

military communities. 

Last August, I committed to reviewing best practices and renting 

services and programs. Since then we have completed resident 

focus groups in almost all of our communities. The feedback has 

helped us to identify specific areas that are most important to you 

such as improving communication, focus on consistency in 

customer service, and enhanced community events to bring our 

residents together. Resident focus groups will be something we 

doing continuously across the country so we can get direct 

feedback from you on our service delivery and communities. Thank 

you to everyone who participated, and we always value your 

feedback. 

 

 

Brian Stann 

President & Chief Executive Officer 

Hunt Military Communities 

Our CEO’s Message 

AUG 

2022 

Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-400-5940• Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Bow Wow to our 

Pet of the Month 

Winner from the 

month of July, Devi! 

 Pet of the Month Winner!                 Red, White, and Blue Winner from July! 

 



redstonefamilyhousing.com 

EMPLOYEE  
HIGHLIGHTS 

SAVE THE DATES 
August 2nd-10th 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the comments on our Facebook 
post from August 2nd-August 9th and we will choose a photo at random to be 
the winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! Facebook post link 
will be e-mail blasted out as a helpful reminder on August 2nd. Winning photo 
will be chosen on Tuesday August 9th by 11:59pm and announced on our 

Facebook page and e-mail blasted on Wednesday August 10th. 

August 15th-22nd 
Yards of the Month Contest 

Decorate your house in the brightest and festive fashion with plants, holiday 

decorations get creative with your house to make yours look the best in the 

neighborhood. Our Community Advisory Board Member judges will be 

driving around during the week of 8/15-8/19 to pick out their top two choices 

for the yards of the month with a photo, be sure to have your yard picture 

ready. Two Winners will be announced on Monday August 22nd, 2022 

through Facebook and an E-mail Blast. The Two Winners of the Yards of the 

Month Contest will each receive a $20 gift card, picture of their yard on our 

Facebook page, next month’s Community Newsletter & the Redstone 

Rocket. 

Employee of the Month for 
August is: Maintenance 
Supervisor Greg Reis! Be sure 
to congratulate him whenever 
you see him out on property. 
Way to go Greg we are so very 
proud to have you on our team! 

August 26th 
Pizza Pick-up Event at Housing Office 

Starting August 1st residents can sign up  until 4pm on August 24th, by calling 

us at the housing office at 256-400-5940 or you can send us an email letting 

us know that you want to sign up for one FREE large pizza. It is one pizza 

per household . We will have cheese pizzas, sausage pizzas, and pepperoni 

pizzas.  The pick-up date will be on August 26th from 3pm-5pm at the housing 

office. Hope to see you there!  

August 11th 
Back to School Basics WebEx with MCEC 

We have partnered with the Military Child Education Coalition who will host 

a special Back to School Basics virtual WebEx on August 11th from 4pm-

5pm. This WebEx will be essential for children of all ages by helping them 

build social skills and learn helpful tips along the way with simple yet effec-

tive basics on how they can make this school year a successful one. Link 

for the WebEx will be email blasted out multiple times during the week of 

Aug. 1st-5th and again Aug. 8th-11th. Pre-registration is recommended but 

not required. We hope to see everyone there! 

August 22nd-29th 
Back to School Contest 

Details for this contest will be released on our Facebook page closer to the 

start dates. Like us on Facebook to stay in the know for all the latest and 

greatest contests in our community! August 27th 
Community Yard Sale Day 

The Community Yard Sale will be going on from 8am-12pm. Please contact 

the office to notify our team if you will be joining in the yard selling fun. On 

Friday August 26th we will email blast the list of houses participating that 

way no ones house gets missed and you will know the exact address of the 

homes that will be selling their gently used items right in their front yards. 

HAPPY LAST MONTH OF SUMMER! 

Cooler days are coming this Fall. 


